Liquor & Tobacco

Physical Address: 1697 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200 Lakewood, CO 80401 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 17087 Denver, Colorado 80217-087 Fax: 303-866-2428

October 6, 2020

Dear Liquor Licensing Clerks,

This is a reminder for the virtual Quarterly Round Table meeting at **10:30 am tomorrow**, **Wednesday**, **October 7**. Please call in or join via video using the information below. Thank you for submitting the needs assessment responses. We have reviewed your answers and will address them during the meeting. The meeting agenda is in the link below.

2020 CQRT October Session Agenda

As a reminder, we value your participation in the Clerks Quarterly Round Table, and look forward to seeing you there. If you are joining us via video, please do us the favor of turning your camera **ON** so that we can interact. These meetings best serve everyone involved when we can see your smiling faces and share ideas and information.

Meeting Sign In Information:

https://meet.google.com/gsc-tbtc-gvk

By Phone

(US) +1 832-791-2600 PIN: 623 801 115#

Thank You,

Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division